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Licences amended by substitution  

GAS TRADING AND GAS DISTRIBUTION LICENCES 

The Economic Regulation Authority has amended all gas trading and gas distribution licences by 

substitution under section 11W of the Energy Coordination Act 1994.  All licensees were notified of the 

proposed changes and given 15 business days to make comments.   

The Authority received comments in relation to the proposed amendments to gas distribution licences from 

ATCO Gas Australia Pty Ltd (ATCO). ATCO's comments are available on the Authority's website. 

The licence amendments are effective from 28 July 2014. 

Information on the nature of the amendments can be found in the Authority’s decision.  Copies of the 
amended licences are available on the Authority’s website. 
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http://www.erawa.com.au/publications/Submission%20on%20proposed%20amendments%20to%20Gas%20Distribution%20Licences%20-%20ATCO%20Gas%20Australia%20Pty%20Ltd.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/publications/Decision%20-%20Amendment%20by%20substitution%20-%20gas%20trading%20and%20distribution%20licences%20-%20licence%20amendments%20effective%20from%2028%20July%202014.pdf
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